
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

LEE STREET WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE MAY 21, 2025 
 

The West Boylston Water District will be excavating the road and replacing 

water main and service pipes on Lee Street from #40 up to Goodale Street. 

Lee Street will be closed to thru traffic during construction hours (7a-3p), and 

we ask you to consider alternative routes to avoid this area. Residents of this 

area will have priority access and non-residents will need to avoid this area. 

 

This work will be starting May 21, 2025, as part of the water main replacement 

program, by a private contractor, Haluch Water Contracting. The existing 

water main will remain active during this period. As part of this project there 

will also be updates to the Lee St Booster pump at #40 that serves this area. 

The construction period will be 2-3 months long, with final paving in the fall. 

 

During the construction period you may experience a temporary interruption 

in your water supply. We do not anticipate any unplanned interruptions but 

due to the nature of the work, sometimes emergency shutdowns are required. 

We will make our best effort to notify the affected residents of the area prior 

to any interruption of water, but we cannot guarantee that this will always 

happen. When we connect the new water main to the existing water system a 

shutdown will need to occur. You will be notified at least 24hrs prior to this. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding. The work that 

is about to be performed will ensure that you and the entire community will 

have a greatly improved water main for fire protection and water supply for 

many years to come. If you have any questions, please call 508-835-3025 or 

email me at, mcoveney@westboylstonwater.org. 

 

Michael D. Coveney 

Superintendent 

West Boylston Water District 
183 Worcester Street 

West Boylston, Massachusetts 01583 

Telephone 508-835-3025 

Fax 508-835-3364 

www.westboylstonwater.org 


